
Cody Shooting Complex 
General Membership Meeting 

June 9, 2020 
 

The Meeting was called to order at 6pm.  There were four Officers present along with seven 
Directors.  Additionally, there were three Members at Large present. 
 
The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of May 12, 2020 were read and a motion to 
approve was made by Milt Allen and seconded by Mike Schnell.  All voted in favor to approve. 
 
Otis brought to everyone’s attention that an antelope had been shot on the Complex last 
Sunday.  It’s back was broken and Game & Fish had to put it down.  Game & Fish has requested 
front gate camera footage in it’s investigation.  The gate repair is still pending as they are 
awaiting parts.  Otis is checking on access to a water truck to be used during the  Magpul shoot 
to help mitigate dusty conditions.  The Magpul shoot contract has been signed and returned to 
the club.  Due to the Covid-19 situation, the Magpul shoot numbers went from 260 participants 
to 125.  The cutoff date is July 1, 2020 and the numbers may increase.  We plan on providing a 
barbecue chicken lunch on Saturday of the shoot for a fee.  We are requiring pre-signup for this 
meal so we know how much to purchase.   
 
Frank Fellhauer has resigned from the Board of Directors.  As there are two vacancies for 
shotgun directors, Stephanie and Josiah Bullock volunteered to fill these openings.  They were 
voted unanimously to join the Board of Directors. 
 
Tiger is having the Regional Scholastic Shoot on June 18, 19 and 20th.  So far 71 kids are 
preregistered.  They will be shooting sporting clays, skeet and trap.  Volunteers are encouraged 
to help with scoring.   
 
James is still pursuing a weather station so shooters can identify weather conditions before 
driving out to the club. 
 
A motion to adjourn was presented and seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 6:15pm. 
 
 
 
Bob Posner 
Secretary 


